

CFUW Nepean Scholarship Trust 2016-2017

What is the CFUW Nepean Scholarship Trust?

The Canadian Federation of University Women Nepean Scholarship Trust was established in 1996 by members of CFUW Nepean. The Trust encourages and supports higher education by establishing, funding and disbursing scholarships, bursaries and awards. The Trust is a registered charitable organization, operating under Revenue Canada rules for such organizations, and is managed by a five-member Board of Trustees composed of CFUW Nepean Club members.

Who receives the money?

The Trust has directed its disbursements to Algonquin College's School of Health Sciences through the College's Foundation. Since the Fall of 2006 donations totalling \$19,200 have been awarded to deserving students in the Nursing Program.

Consider: As the cost of post-secondary education continues to increase, a CFUW Nepean Scholarship can give students a helping hand in meeting their education costs and achieving their goals.

The Trust raises money through:

Donations and in memorium donations for which charitable donation receipts are provided; Registered Charity no. 893039248 RR0001 Canada Revenue Agency www.cra.gc.ca/charities
Fundraising events undertaken by CFUW Nepean club members on behalf of the Trust;
Donations to the Trust from club revenues, as voted on from time to time by the Club's membership; and Interest from the Trust's investments.

First fundraising event this year will be:

Fall Lunch and Silent Auction with Bruce Baker of the Main and Abbott Dance Band providing the music. Thursday, October 13th, 2016, at Bell's Corners United Church at 12:00 noon.